
Greetings 

 

Our company celebrated its 40th anniversary on March 2, 2025. 

 

Since separating from Teijin Limited and becoming independent as UNISEL CO., LTD. in 

1985, we have faced many difficulties. However, we have been able to reach this milestone of 

our 40th anniversary thanks to all our stakeholders, including our customers, shareholders, 

and employees, including our predecessors, who have supported us for so many years. We 

would like to express our sincere gratitude to all of them. 

 

Our "Unicel Nonwoven Fabric" is a hybrid long-fiber nonwoven fabric produced using a 

unique manufacturing method that is unparalleled anywhere in the world. Taking advantage 

of the excellent properties that result from this manufacturing method, it is used for a wide 

range of applications such as packaging materials and industrial materials. 

 

We will never be satisfied with the current situation and will continue to meet the niche 

requests of our customers, so that we can continue to develop as an indispensable company 

in the world, and we promise to grow into an attractive company where employees can feel 

motivated to work. 

 

We hope to be a company that can grow together with you over the next 10 years and beyond. 

 

UNISEL CO., LTD. 

President 

 


